
 

 

 

 

Last few days for early bird discount  

 

Greetings All 

This is the final newsletter for this year and is the last call to those who have not yet made use of 

the early bird discount on registration fees. This discounted fee will not be available after 30th 

November. 

The response to date has been outstanding, so even more reason for you to encourage your 

colleagues to avail themselves of this opportunity and attend…..there are very few days 

remaining. 

Good news is that we have managed to accredit 18 CPD points with the SA Health Professionals 

Council for medical doctors attending the conference.  We will hand out these certificates at the 

conference, which foreign delegates may use to approach their medical professional bodies for 

accreditation. 

We are hurtling towards the end of the year and Christmas is traditionally a time of year when the 

construction business takes an annual holiday in South Africa. 

With FIFA 2010 taking place though, it is all hands on deck and the city is a hive of activity as 

construction firms make every effort to complete all the amenities well before the actual event. 

The Cape Town international airport has gone through a major upgrade and the new terminal 

buildings and roads networks are being opened in phases with final handover in March 2010. 

This means virtually all the upgrades will have been commissioned and operational in February 

 



2010 and this should ensure that your arrival in Cape Town will be an even more special 

experience. 

Just down the road from the Cape Town Convention Centre where the conference is being held, 

is the new football stadium, The Cape Town Stadium. Eight FIFA 2010 matches will be played 

here. So for those of you passionate about the sport, delight yourself with a visit to this modern 

marvel of construction….you will not be disappointed. 

On the security front, security personnel numbers have been beefed up considerably ensuring an 

extremely safe environment. 

Lastly, for all those delegates and potential delegates who celebrate Christmas, the Local 

Organising Committee of ICLAM 2010 would like to wish you all a very blessed one and an 

extremely prosperous new year. 

See you in Cape Town in February! 

 
 

 


